
  Do you have a graduating senior?  

 

Are you employed in the Pupil Transportation industry for 

a district that is an active member of the  

North Texas Association for Pupil Transportation? 
 

Could you use a little extra help with college expenses? 

 
 
 

NTAPT awards a one-time annual scholarship for the following: 

 $1,000.00 student scholarship to a graduating senior of an accredited 
Texas High School.  The senior must be an immediate family member 
(son, daughter, or grandchild) of a person employed in a school bus 
Transportation department with active membership in NTAPT.  

 $500.00 adult continuing education scholarship for a school district 
transportation employee.  Employment can be in any area of 
transportation such as bus driver, bus assistant/monitor, motor pool 
mechanic, or administrative staff, such as a dispatcher, secretary, or 
route team leaders, and the Transportation department has active 
membership in NTAPT. 

 

If you think you meet all of the requirements, then please visit 
www.ntapt.org and click on NTAPT Scholarship. 

 
Full instructions, requirements for eligibility, and applications are located on 

the website. The deadline for completed applications is Friday, March 5, 
2021.  NTAPT would love to award this scholarship to your senior or staff 

member.  Apply today!!  


